
 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  
Next meeting will be June 20, 2019 

Congratulations to our graduating Seniors: 

Reno Hammond, Vina Pintok, Jamie Ramos, 

Marisa Fuzi, and Hollie Minor.  Please join us 

after Mass for the Bacccalaureate breakfast 

sponsored by the Alter Society. 

The diocese of Baker 2019 summer camps bring Catholic youth 

together to enjoy four days of fun under the sun enjoying God’s 

creation, growing in prayer, and deepening their relationship with 

Christ through the Eucharist.  

 June 19-22 High School (grades 9-12) 

 July 10-13 Upper Elementary (Grades 4-6) 

 July 17-20 Middle School (grades 6-8) 

June Duties 

Albs: Sue Hutton 

Fonts:  Sue Hutton 

Have a fun and safe summer and 

we’ll see you all in the fall. 

 
BINGO this Sunday and all Sundays 2-4 in 

the social hall. 

We are starting a trial subscription for the next four months 

with “The Word Among Us”. For a $2.00 donation, you can 

pick up “The Word Among Us”. This will help offset the price. 

If the program goes well, we will continue, if not, it will end. 

If you  are interested, call or stop in the Parish office. 

Greg & Ellie Woydziak 

invite you to help them 

celebrate their 50 years of 

marriage on June 9, 2019 

from 2:00—4:00 pm in the 

parish hall.   

First Friday Art Walk 

The Crossroads Carnegie Art Center will be 

holding a artist reception June 7, 5:30-

8pm for our very own Jennifer Godwin 

and her daughter Abbey Prevot!! Both 

mother and daughter attended the Iconographic Arts Institute 

in Mt. Angel, Oregon, where they learned the ancient Eastern 

Orthodox style of painting icons. They make their own gesso 

and egg tempera paints from scratch and gold leaf as well as 

acrylic. Come check it out as they will have some of their work 

for sale! 

The Rachel Pregnancy Center Baby Bottle Fundraiser 

 

Since we are in the midst of the baby bottle drive, this is what our 

donations do to help our community; 

 “I came to Rachel Pregnancy Center looking for some stuff 

to help me out, like diapers and clothes. What I got was so much 

more. I met nice people who really cared about me. Vera asked me 

questions about me, my baby, my life. She asked me if she could 

pray with me. No one has ever asked that before. It was great. I felt 

real peace for the first time. She told me about classes they offer 

and gave me some books to read. I’ll be back to learn more.” 

THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU !! 

To Carole Wilson for donating a wheelchair that we so 

desperately needed!! 

Mount Angel Abby 

The Shalom Retreat is coming to Mount Angel Abby in August, 9-11, 

2019. This retreat offers a very intense focus on the healing of the 

inner person.  Featuring a powerful confession experience, time for 

reflection, adoration, spiritual counseling and anointing prayer. It will 

shine the Light of Christ into your heart and lead you to forgiveness, 

freedom, and healing! 


